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5TH GRADERS ARE MOVING UP!

KINDERGARTEN IS MOVING UP!!!

DISMISSAL
Dear Parents,
If you must pick up your child early, please call the o�ce before 11 am. Calls after that time must be for
an emergency only.
Thank you for your cooperation with this important matter.

3RD GRADE STUDENTS RAISE MONEY FOR MT. PLEASANT
ANIMAL SHELTER
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KINDERGARTEN DISPLAY AT DISTRICT ART SHOW

SECOND GRADE BUTTERFLIES RELEASED

Harper Rae Rothenberg and Dylan Dratch, third grade students in Mrs. Roth's class, raised money for
Mt. Pleasant Animal Shelter to help stop animal testing. After bringing the donation to the shelter, they
got a special tour and loved seeing all of the dogs and cats. 
 
Harper Rae and Dylan really care so much for all animals…what kind hearts.
 
Below is a pic of Harper Rae and Dylan with the Mt Pleasant Animal 
Shelter staff.
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DEVICE COLLECTION FOR STUDENTS IN GRADES 2, 3, 4 AND 5
The Technology Department will be collecting student devices for grades 2 through 5 in order to be
able to prepare the devices for use for the 2021-2022 school year. Device collection will occur on
Monday, June 21 for Grades 2 and 3 and Tuesday, June 22 for Grades 4 and 5. Please ensure your
child brings their device and charger to school on the day their grade is assigned for collection. Any
student that does not hand in a device and/or charger during the collection will be assessed a device
�ne in Genesis until the device and/or charger is returned. 
 
Please note:
 

Students in grades K and 1 will NOT need to bring in their device as they just received them in
March.
Remote students should return devices to Mt. Pleasant Middle School on June 24.

 
Thank you for your assitance.

LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL EVENTS
June 21 - Device collection for grades 2 and 3.
June 22 - Device collection for grades 4 and 5
June 23 - 5th Grade Yearbook Signing and Donut Truck
June 24 - 5th Grade Clap-out - 11:30 am (Details will be sent out on Monday)
June 24 - Report Cards posted in Genesis Parent Portal after 3:00 p.m.
June 24 - Device collection for Remote Students in Grades 2-5

https://s.smore.com/u/d89e/d2c3e5fbdf5a5f0bdd029ac12bf85ee0.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/7c2d/6564413d0defcacb7338689972c6bd74.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/ac06/e1c233b7d893f788e88d83ecfd0c9b82.jpg


WATER BALLOON TOSS!
Our staff and �fth grade students participated in a fun, lively game of water balloon tosses!!!




